
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA

In the matter of the Application of PacifiCorp 
(U901E) for approval to implement a Net Surplus 
Compensation Rate.

Application 10-03-001 
(Filed March 1,2010)

In the Matter of the Application of Sierra Pacific 
Power Company (U903E) for Approval of a Net 
Surplus Compensation Rate.

Application 10-03-010 
(Filed March 15,2010)

Application of Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
To Implement Assembly Bill 920 (2009) Setting 
Terms and Conditions For Compensation For 
Excess Energy Deliveries By Net Metered 
Customers. (U 39 E)

Application 10-03-012 
(Filed March 15,2010)

Application of Southern California Edison 
Company (U338E) in Response to Assigned 
Commissioner's Ruling Directing Electric 
Utilities to File Applications Proposing a Net 
Surplus Compensation Rate Pursuant to 
Assembly Bill 920.

Application 10-03-013 
(Filed March 15,2010)

Application of San Diego Gas & Electric 
Company (U902E) Proposing a Net Surplus 
Compensation Rate Pursuant to Assembly Bill 
920.

Application 10-03-017 
(Filed March 15,2010)

NOTICE OF EX PARTE COMMUNICATION 
OF PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY
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NOTICE OF EX PARTE COMMUNICATION 
OF PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

Pursuant to Rule 8.3(a) of the Commission’s Rules of Practice and Procedure, Pacific

Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) hereby gives notice of the following ex parte

communication. The communication occurred on Wednesday, March 30, 2011, at

approximately 1:30 p.m. by telephone to the offices of the California Public Utilities

Commission. The communication was oral and no handout was provided. [(Rule 8.3(a)]

David Poster, Manager-Regulatory Relations, PG&E, initiated the communication with

Scott Murtishaw, Advisor to Commission President Michael Peevey. [Rule 8.3(b)]

Mr. Poster stated that PG&E should only pay for the renewable energy credits (RECs)

from net excess generation if PG&E takes ownership of those RECs. Mr. Poster also stated that

PG&E should be able to count those RECs towards its RPS goals. [Rule 8.3(c)]

To obtain a copy of this notice, please notify Sally Cuaresma at (415) 973-5012 or via

email at a2c7@pge.com.

Respectfully submitted,

/s/ Brian K. Cherry________
Brian K. Cherry
Vice President, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
P.O. Box 770000, Mail Code B10C 
San Francisco, CA 94177 
Phone: 415-973-4977 
Fax: 415-973-7226
E-mail: BKC7@pge.com

Dated: April 4, 2011
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